October, 2007
Dear NAREA Member,
 

Thank you for your membership in the North American Reggio Emilia Alliance. With your membership, the dream of NAREA can continue to become a reality and the vision, mission, and goals of this organization can be attained through our combined passion and energy. 

 

As a member of NAREA, we invite you to contribute your impressions, ideas, and suggestions to the NAREA board. We also ask you to encourage and support others to become members of this important organization.

 

We thank you for supporting NAREA through your membership and look forward to our continued collaboration.

I hope you enjoy this year’s membership benefit, a CD entitled, “Documentation:  Classroom Experiences.”  We thank you for supporting NAREA through your membership and look forward to our continued collaboration.
As a half year member, you will receive 2 issues of Innovations in Early Education:  The International Reggio Exchange.   Our membership year is based on a January – December calendar year. 
Sincerely,

 

NAREA
 
Members of the NAREA Board

